HEADQUARTERS FUNDRAISING UPDATE
The Headquarters Fund currently sits at $814,534.

F' Your support will ensure that WI continues supporting
‘ women long into the future.

As we look ahead to
the next century,
leaders will be those
who empower others.
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Renfrew District ROSE Session

North Renfrew District WI hosted a meet and greet games night ROSE
Session earlier this year. Members of the community and their families were
encouraged to come and learn or practice playing crokinole or euchre, or
just sit and visit with a new friend or neighbour. A Kid’s Corner was set up
with puzzles, games and crafts. People ranging from 3 to 75 years old turned
up with 41 passing through the door.

Crediton WI

The Crediton Community Centre
Improvement Committee came one
step closer to its goal, after receiving a
donation from the Crediton Women's
Institute. Wl members held a bake sale
at the Crediton FUNfest day recently
and raised $503.00.

Shown above, left to right, CCCIC member
Carissa Pertschyy, WI President Anne Cotte
and WI Members Cheryl Macleod and
Rosemary Neeb. The donations are being
put towards the committee's fundraising
efforts to build a new community centre
in Crediton. Missing from photo: Lo

Brownlee.
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WOW!

Harrietsville WI Member Helen
Rath has over 70 years of service to
her Branch holding various offices
throughout the years. Helen turned
102 on June 3, 2009 and Members
were pleased to pose for a picture
with her (seated front row, with white
sweater) at her home in Aylmer. Thank
you Helen for your many years of
service and dedication to WI - a truly
amazing accomplishment!
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